POCATELLO/CHUBBUCK
SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 25

Bannock County

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Dr. Douglas Howell, Superintendent

FROM:
Bart J. Reed, Director of Business Operations

DATE:
February 26, 2020
RE:

Pocatello High School – Classroom and Commons Addition
On February 18, 2020, bids were opened for Pocatello High School – Classroom and Commons Addition.  Ten (10) contractors attended the pre-bid meeting.  Bids from five (5) contractors were received as shown. The lowest responsible bid is highlighted. 
	Vendor
	Base Bid

Amount
	Alternate 
Amount
	Total Bid

Amount

	Engineered Structures, Inc.

Meridian, ID
	$7,326,000
	$94,000
	$7,420,000

	Petra, Inc.                       

Meridian, ID
	$6,987,000
	$32,500
	$7,019,500

	Valley Design & Construction, Inc.

Layton, UT
	$7,455,165
	$79,385
	$7,534,550

	Headwaters Construction Co.

Rexburg, ID
	$7,511,284
	$49,800
	$7,561,084

	Starr Corp.

Twin Falls, ID
	$6,770,000
	$37,000
	$6,807,000


Included in your packet is the Starr Corporation website for your review.  The total budget for the project is $9,100,000 inclusive of Phase I ($685,789), architect, licensing, and other professional fees.

Board Action Requested:  Motion to award bid to Starr Corporation in the amount of $6,807,000. This amount represents the lowest responsible bid for the project.   
